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Norfolk County Register of Deeds William P. O'Donnell 
Invited speaker ~ Franklin Independent Order of Odd Fellows 

Monday, March 12th at 7:00pm 

Dedham, MA- Norfolk County Register of Deeds William P. O’Donnell has been invited to speak to the 
general public as a guest of the Franklin Independent Order of Odd Fellows on Monday, March 12th at 7:00pm. 
The meeting will be held at the Franklin Public Library located at 118 Main Street, Franklin. 

The short speaking program will touch on the historical nature of the Registry and the Register’s efforts to 
modernize and computerize the vast number of Norfolk County real estate records.  Following his remarks, the 
Register will be available to answer individual questions.  Members of the Register’s staff will also be available 
to assist in providing information about the Massachusetts Homestead Act.  On-site work stations will be 
available to provide the status of a mortgage discharge, print a copy of your deed or provide a demonstration on 
how the Registry’s On-Line Land Records Database works.    

This is a community outreach initiative sponsored by the Norfolk County Registry of Deeds. It is Register 
O’Donnell’s goal to provide a convenient way for residents to learn more about how the Registry serves 
Norfolk County.  Although Registry staff cannot provide legal advice, they will be able to answer basic 
questions, provide general information, take a document for recording and assist in filling out a Declaration of 
Homestead form. 
  
To learn more about these and other Registry of Deeds events and initiatives, “like” us on facebook.com/
norfolkdeeds, follow us on twitter and instagram @norfolkdeeds. 
  
The Norfolk County Registry of Deeds, located at 649 High St., Dedham, is the principal office for real 
property in Norfolk County. The Registry is a resource for homeowners, title examiners, mortgage lenders, 
municipalities and others with a need for secure, accurate, accessible land record information.  All land record 
research information can be found on the Registry’s website www.norfolkdeeds.org.  Residents in need of 
assistance can contact the Registry of Deeds Customer Service Center at (781) 461-6101, or email us at 
registerodonnell@norfolkdeeds.org. 

mailto:agardner@norfolkdeeds.org


##################### 


